
Form 605

To:  Company Name/Scheme:

ACN/ARSN:

1. Details of substantial holder

Name:

The holder ceased to be a substantial holder on: 22 February 2023

The previous notice was given to the company on: 27 February 2023

The previous notice was dated: 27 February 2023

The holder became aware on: 24 February 2023

2. Changes in relevant interests

Particulars of each change in, or change in the nature of, a relevant interest of the substantial holder or an associate in voting securities
of the company or scheme, since the substantial holder was last required to give a substantial holding notice to the company or scheme are
as follows:

  Nature of change
  Consideration given in
  relation to change

3. Changes in association

The persons who have become associates of, ceased to be associates of, or have changed the nature of their association with, the
substantial holder in relation to voting interests in the company or scheme are as follows:

Not applicable

4. Addresses

The addresses of persons named in this form are as follows:

5. Signature

Dated 27 February 2023

Authorised signatory

Form 605

Corporations Act 2001

Section 671B

Notice of ceasing to be a substantial holder

Smartgroup Corporation Ltd

126 266 831

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.  

  Date of
  change

  Person whose
  relevant interest
  changed

  Class and
  number of
  securities affected

  Person's votes
  affected

Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.       2-7-1, Marunouchi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8330, Japan       

  Name   Address

See annexure A to 
this notice

  Name and ACN/ARSN (if applicable)   Nature of association 
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Annexure A

Authorised signatory                    Dated 27 February 2023

Date of change
Person whose relevant interest 
changed

Nature of change
Consideration 
given in relation 
to change

Person's votes 
affected

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,419.33 253                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 253                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

273.42 49                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 49                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

248.60 44                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 44                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

29,985.70 5,289                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 5,289                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

7,513.93 1,349                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,349                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,062.16 187                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 187                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,293.90 228                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 228                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

270.96 48                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 48                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

993.52 176                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 176                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

726.40 128                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 128                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,691.15 298                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 298                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,616.12 468                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 468                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

73.06 13                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 13                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

3,548.88 636                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 636                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

62.59 11                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 11                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,524.36 446                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 446                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

8,597.59 1,511                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,511                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

722.63 127                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 127                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

6,321.59 1,111                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,111                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,135.68 376                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 376                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

46,556.37 8,211                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 8,211                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

695.40 122                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 122                     

This is annexure A of 5 pages referred to in Form 605, Notice of ceasing to be a substantial holder dated 27 February 2023

Class and number of securities affected

   Annexure A
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Annexure A

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,365.66 243                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 243                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,307.46 231                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 231                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

99.00 18                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 18                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

5,371.34 949                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 949                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

971.80 172                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 172                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

81,042.67 14,243               Fully Paid ordinary shares 14,243                

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,557.60 460                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 460                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

153.36 27                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 27                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

320.91 57                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 57                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

468.95 83                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 83                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

40,575.39 7,131                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 7,131                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

13,040.64 2,304                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 2,304                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

39,287.43 6,929                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 6,929                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,625.86 287                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 287                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

14,248.71 2,513                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 2,513                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

6,085.56 1,079                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,079                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

773.16 136                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 136                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

144.82 26                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 26                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

85.05 15                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 15                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

14,475.36 2,544                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 2,544                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

123.09 22                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 22                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

493.68 88                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 88                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,683.99 297                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 297                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

11.34 2                        Fully Paid ordinary shares 2                         

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

4,045.59 711                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 711                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

724.10 130                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 130                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,649.97 291                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 291                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,073.20 365                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 365                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

337.50 60                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 60                       
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Annexure A

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

35,011.52 6,164                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 6,164                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

11,346.78 2,019                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 2,019                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

4,222.50 750                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 750                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

452.80 80                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 80                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,496.45 445                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 445                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

24,634.00 4,360                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 4,360                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,133.64 201                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 201                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

609.31 109                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 109                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

5,028.50 890                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 890                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

56.70 10                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 10                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

38,175.28 6,721                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 6,721                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

3,258.72 584                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 584                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

563.31 99                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 99                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,308.62 231                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 231                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,472.12 436                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 436                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,322.65 410                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 410                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,662.92 468                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 468                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

64,444.94 11,326               Fully Paid ordinary shares 11,326                

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

34.02 6                        Fully Paid ordinary shares 6                         

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,613.10 285                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 285                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

247.50 45                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 45                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

3,316.95 585                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 585                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

5.69 1                        Fully Paid ordinary shares 1                         

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

623.15 110                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 110                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

11,049.98 1,942                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,942                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

3,322.62 586                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 586                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,666.16 483                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 483                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

783.84 138                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 138                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

3,632.95 643                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 643                     
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22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

704.32 124                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 124                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

4,488.77 803                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 803                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

563.31 99                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 99                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

22,708.79 3,991                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 3,991                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

3,468.08 616                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 616                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,161.68 208                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 208                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,872.65 335                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 335                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

4,326.66 774                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 774                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Purchase of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

140.75 25                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 25                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

3,068.35 545                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 545                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,191.56 391                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 391                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

21,799.98 3,879                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 3,879                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

3,531.84 629                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 629                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

409.53 73                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 73                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

4,602.78 819                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 819                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

9,206.01 1,641                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,641                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

427.88 76                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 76                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,781.22 494                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 494                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

650.76 116                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 116                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

944.16 168                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 168                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

10,418.60 1,844                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,844                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

641.25 114                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 114                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

6,373.13 1,133                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,133                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,629.80 290                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 290                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

3,671.28 655                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 655                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,418.76 252                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 252                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

25,374.15 4,491                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 4,491                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,509.91 449                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 449                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

23,896.24 4,252                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 4,252                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,365.66 243                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 243                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

5,058.00 900                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 900                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

589.58 105                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 105                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,512.16 449                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 449                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

7,292.52 1,293                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,293                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

16,891.71 3,011                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 3,011                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

4,041.21 721                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 721                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

825.41 147                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 147                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

355.95 63                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 63                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

488.94 87                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 87                       
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22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

56.20 10                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 10                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

95.37 17                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 17                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,152.10 205                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 205                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

14,711.20 2,627                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 2,627                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

674.40 120                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 120                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

3,043.52 543                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 543                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

18,536.17 3,281                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 3,281                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

278,572.49 49,662               Fully Paid ordinary shares 49,662                

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

20,345.65 3,601                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 3,601                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

3,638.52 648                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 648                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

22,456.83 4,003                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 4,003                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

9,345.10 1,654                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,654                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

4,073.65 721                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 721                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

7,137.40 1,270                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,270                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

3,105.10 553                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 553                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,359.59 243                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 243                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

9,537.20 1,688                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,688                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

599.20 107                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 107                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

9,277.30 1,642                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,642                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,370.06 244                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 244                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

28.03 5                        Fully Paid ordinary shares 5                         

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

2,579.58 459                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 459                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

1,653.48 295                    Fully Paid ordinary shares 295                     

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

521.73 93                      Fully Paid ordinary shares 93                       

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

8,136.80 1,453                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 1,453                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Sale of securities by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley

11,603.20 2,072                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 2,072                  

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Borrowed by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley - see Annexure B

N/A 62,129               Fully Paid ordinary shares 62,129                

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Collateral Returned by an entity 
controlled by Morgan Stanley - see 
Annexure B

N/A 3,175,814           Fully Paid ordinary shares 3,175,814           

22/02/23 Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc.
Borrowed by an entity controlled by 
Morgan Stanley - see Annexure B

N/A 7,000                 Fully Paid ordinary shares 7,000                  
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Annexure B

Authorised signatory                    Dated 27 February 2023

Type of Agreement Australian Master Securities Lending Agreement
Parties to agreement Morgan Stanley Australia Securities Limited and NATIONAL AUSTRALIA BANK LIMITED
Transfer Date 20230222;
Holder of Voting Rights Borrower
Are there any restrictions on voting rights? Yes/No

Does the borrower have the right to return early? Yes/No

Does the lender have the right to recall early? Yes/No

Will the securities be returned on settlement? Yes/No

Type of Agreement International Prime Brokerage Agreement

Parties to agreement
Morgan Stanley & Co. International plc for itself and as agent and trustee for and on behalf of the other Morgan Stanley Companies and 
TOTUS CAPITAL PTY LTD AS TRUSTEE FOR TOTUS ALPHA FUND 

Transfer Date 20230217;
Holder of Voting Rights Prime broker has the right to vote securities rehypothecated from the Client. 
Are there any restrictions on voting rights? Yes/No

Does the borrower have the right to return early? Yes/No

Does the lender have the right to recall early? Yes/No

Will the securities be returned on settlement? Yes/No

Type of Agreement International Prime Brokerage Agreement

Parties to agreement
Morgan Stanley & Co. International plc for itself and as agent and trustee for and on behalf of the other Morgan Stanley Companies and 
TOTUS ALPHA OFFSHORE FUND 

Transfer Date 20230208;
Holder of Voting Rights Prime broker has the right to vote securities rehypothecated from the Client. 
Are there any restrictions on voting rights? Yes/No

Does the borrower have the right to return early? Yes/No

Does the lender have the right to recall early? Yes/No

Will the securities be returned on settlement? Yes/No

If yes, detail  Prime broker may return shares which were rehypothecated from the client at any time.

If yes, detail   Prime broker will be required to return to the client shares rehypothecated from the client's account upon a sale of those shares by the client.

If yes, detail any exceptions   Upon an Event of Default, the default market value of all Equivalent Securities to be delivered will be determined and on the basis of the amounts so established, an account 
shall be taken of what is due from each party to the other. The amounts due from one party shall be set off against the amounts due from the other party and only the balance of the account shall be 
payable.

   Annexure B

If yes, detail  Prime broker may return shares which were rehypothecated from the client at any time.

If yes, detail   Prime broker will be required to return to the client shares rehypothecated from the client's account upon a sale of those shares by the client.

If yes, detail any exceptions   Upon an Event of Default, the default market value of all Equivalent Securities to be delivered will be determined and on the basis of the amounts so established, an account 
shall be taken of what is due from each party to the other. The amounts due from one party shall be set off against the amounts due from the other party and only the balance of the account shall be 
payable.

Schedule

If yes, detail   Not applicable

Scheduled Return Date (if any) Open

If yes, detail  The Borrower shall be entitled at any time to terminate a particular loan of Securities and to redeliver all and any Equivalent Securities due and outstanding to the Lender in accordance with 
the Lender's instructions.

If yes, detail   The Lender may call for the redelivery of all or any Equivalent Securities at any time by giving notice on any Business Day of not less than the Standard Settlement Time for such Equivalent 
Securities or the equivalent time on the exchange or in the clearing organisation through which the relevant borrowed Securities were originally delivered.

If yes, detail any exceptions   If an Event of Default occurs in relation to either Party, the Parties' delivery and payment obligations shall be accelerated so as to require performance thereof at the time 
such Event of Default occurs. In such event the Relevant Value of the Securities to be delivered by each Party shall be established and on the basis of the Relevant Values so established, an account shall be 
taken of what is due from each Party to the other and the sums due from one Party shall be set-off against the sums due from the other and only the balance of the account shall be payable.

Schedule

If yes, detail   Not applicable

Scheduled Return Date (if any) Open

This is annexure B of 1 page referred to in Form 605, Notice of ceasing to be a substantial holder dated 27 February 2023

The below schedules are based on the relevant standard agreements. The entity filing the report will, if requested by the company or responsible entity to whom the 
prescribed form must be given or ASIC, give a copy of the agreement to the company, responsible entity or ASIC.

Schedule

If yes, detail    Not applicable

Scheduled Return Date (if any) Open
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